

Docket # 40-8903

From: Elaine Brummett
To: Acox52@aol.com
Date: 6/17/02 7:47AM
Subject: Re: Request for Time Extension to Provide Closure Cost Detail

As I discussed with you last week, the detailed cost estimate can be delayed but, as stated in our letter of May 10, 2002, the financial documents were to be provided by June 10. These 4 documents are listed in License condition 28, last paragraph, to be submitted with the annual surety update. If these documents are not at the NRC by tomorrow, we will have to consider issuing a Notice of Violation.

I will be out of the office most of this week so you may contact my supervisor, Gary Janosko, at 301-415-7244, if you have any questions.

>>> <Acox52@aol.com> 06/11/02 12:26AM >>>

Pursuant to our telecon this morning, I would like to request a time extension for response to Friday, July 19, 2002. That should be sufficient to contact Tim, arrange for his availability to review the cost details, and prepare an organized and concise response. If you have a problem with this timing, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your patience and I look forward to further communications.

CC: bingersoll@barrick.com; Daniel Gillen; gsj

NmsSOLRblc